
 

Call for abstracts 
Redefining Global Governance in the EU and beyond: A tax, trade, and investment 

perspective 

 

We are inviting submissions for a workshop on the theme of "Redefining Global Governance 

in the EU and beyond: A Tax, Trade and Investment Perspective", in which we aim to undertake 

a systematic review of global governance across the international tax, trade and investment 

regimes with a focus on studying the role different actors (e.g., IOs, EU, individual countries, 

etc.), comparing particular policy problems, and improving the representation of developing 

countries’ voices and interests. We welcome submissions from legal scholars and social 

scientists working on the topic. 

 

The workshop will take place from Monday the 26th of June through Friday 30th of June 2023 

at the Lorentz Center@Snellius in Leiden, The Netherlands, in a small group setting. It is 

organized in the framework of the GLOBTAXGOV project and the EUTAXGOV Jean Monnet 

Chair at Leiden University. Lorentz Center meetings dedicate a considerable amount of time to 

discussion sessions, thus stimulating an interactive atmosphere and encouraging collaborations 

between participants. The outcome of the workshop will be an edited book with collaborative 

contributions by the participants and a policy roadmap.  

 

Possible topics for submissions include, but are not limited to: 

• Decision-making procedure in the global governance in tax, trade, and investment 

• The challenges and opportunities for tax, trade, and investment governance in the 

context of the EU's relations with other regions, such as Asia, Africa, and the Americas 

• Comparisons of common policy problems across tax, trade and investment 

• Analysis and evaluation of different governance instruments used in tax, trade, and 

investments 

 

An abstract of 300 words should be submitted by 28 February 2023 using the following form: 

https://www.formdesk.com/universiteitleiden/redefining_governance. We will select 

participants based on the quality of the proposal, and with an eye on ensuring representation of 

different geographical areas, disciplinary focus, as well as representation of both junior and 

senior scholars in the workshop. Limited funding for travel and accommodation costs to junior 

scholars from the Global South will be provided by the ERC GLOBTAXGOV project carried 

out at Leiden Law School. Notifications of acceptance will be sent out by 15 March 2023.  

We look forward to receiving your submissions and to an engaging and productive workshop. 

 

The workshop organizers  

Irma Johanna Mosquera Valderrama, Allison Christians, Julien Chaisse, Kehinde Folake 

Olaoye and Frederik Heitmüller 

https://www.formdesk.com/universiteitleiden/redefining_governance

